
 

 
 
 
Hi Seniors and Parents of Seniors! 
 
The Tiger Band Boosters provide scholarships each year to graduating members of the AMCHS Band 
Program.  These merit-based scholarships are funded by donations from the community. Students are 
awarded scholarships based on their contribution to the band program, academic merit, development of 
musicianship, and leadership in the school and community. 
 
There are two parts to the Scholarship Application:  

● Main application https://forms.gle/2UBeSiuCHTWrA57r7 
● Devon Horn Memorial Service scholarship essay  https://forms.gle/rhCGDRvBAhMQ1CHQ8 . 

Completed applications MUST be submitted no later than midnight on April 4, 2024!  The essay question 
at the end of the main application must be emailed to tigerbandscholarship@gmail.com no later than 
midnight on April 4, 2024. In addition to the main application, one letter of recommendation is required 
and should be emailed directly from the author, not the student, to tigerbandscholarship@gmail.com 
also by midnight on April 4, 2024. 
 
Applicants MUST meet ALL of the following requirements: 

1. An AMCHS senior who is currently a member of the band program. 
2. Be in good standing at A&M Consolidated High School and the band program with all fees 
paid. 
3. Currently taking at least one band/color guard class and maintaining at least a B average in 
the class(es). 
4. Regularly participate in out-of-school rehearsals, performances, auditions, assessments, etc. 
5. Carry an overall minimum GPA of 2.5. 

 
Please see additional information on the website, including tips for writing a qualified application.  If you 
have any questions, please contact Sabrina Norman at tigerbandscholarship@gmail.com.  Please 
remember all submissions are due no later than midnight on April 4, 2024! 
 
 
Thank you, 
Band Booster Scholarship Selection Committee 


